Dear Member of Parliament, 

I am member of NAME Presbyterian Church in PLACE, and a constituent in your riding. 

I am writing to you regarding the findings of the National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls and its 231 Calls for Justice. The Final Report finds that this violence constitutes race-based genocide. I am writing to express my deepest concerns, and support for responding to the Calls for Justice. I do this while acknowledging the systemic injustices that have enabled violence against Indigenous women, girls and 2SLGBTQQIA+ people, and the part The Presbyterian Church in Canada played through our role in partnership with the government in running Residential Schools and breaking up Indigenous families. 

Transforming social structures requires long-term commitment and integrity rooted in human rights. Trusting relationships must be built upon foundations of free, prior, and informed consent. Intergenerational trauma has been part of colonial and patriarchal policies in Canada. These influences must be eliminated from Canadian policies. Implementing the UN Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples provides an essential framework for this imperative work.      

I understand that the Government of Canada has accepted the findings of the National Inquiry on Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls and are developing a National Action Plan to address the issues identified in the National Inquiry’s final report. This is a necessary step and I encourage all Members of Parliament, as a matter of urgency, to work for implementation of all of the National Inquiry’s Calls for Justice, in accordance with the principles of the UN Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.

[Consider including some questions for your Member of Parliament such as:] 

· Have you expressed your support for the UN Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples? 
· Have you read the National Inquiries’ 231 Calls for Justice?
· Have you met with Indigenous organizations in this riding to discuss responses to the 231 Calls for Justice?
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